
In this difficult time we want to assure you that VAMPT Motors 
will continue to remain open during our normal business hours 
for your automotive needs.  The safety of everyone who comes 
though our doors, both our customers and staff, is of utmost 
importance to all of us. 

Be assured, we are adopting the necessary measures to combat the spread of 
the Coronavirus in the Cayman Islands.

Maintaining absolute hygiene
We are ensuring our premises are kept absolutely sanitized; protective covers are 
being used on all vehicles coming in for service and they will be cleaned before 
going out; test-drive vehicles will be wiped down and sanitized before and after 
being driven.  Further, as regards our staff on hand, we will make every effort to 
ensure that they are healthy and symptom-free so that you can be sure you are 
not risking exposure by coming to VAMPT Motors.

We’re washing our hands, please wash yours
Please remember how important it is to wash your hands frequently. If you 
prefer to use soap and water we invite you to use our restroom to do so. If 
your hands are not clean do not touch your eyes, nose or mouth.  If you 
sneeze, cover your mouth and nose with a tissue or your sleeve – not your 
hands – and put used tissues in the bin immediately. 

We’re working through this together, but let’s keep a safe distance please 
When picking up your vehicle or waiting for it to be readied, please consider 
sitting in the fresh air just outside the door in the seating we‘ve provided. To 
minimize social spread we appreciate your compliance with keeping a safe 6’ 
distance from others (unless they are family members).  We will be glad to 
notify you when your vehicle is ready to be collected.

Take care of yourselves and each other and stay safe from COVID-19.

Our Promise To You


